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Dear Parents,
At Hart Memorial, we are dedicated to ensuring your children are aware of the dangers and potential pitfalls of using the Internet. Every year, pupils are reminded about their digital footprint, and as each year goes by, there are many points of discussion as the Internet grows and becomes more elaborate. 
A very important part of this conversation is the support that parents can have on their children’s online behaviour – e.g. the apps they use, the amount of time spent online, social media platforms they are on, PEGI ratings of their games etc.
Do you know what your child is doing online? Have you discussed Stranger Danger in the online world with your child? Would you know if your child is being bullied or is bullying others online? Do you know ALL of your child’s online friends?
REIM Training Solutions lead Internet Safety Workshops with our pupils, and they are also leading a Parental Workshop to inform, help and support you – the parents - to be proactive in protecting your children. This is an excellent opportunity to raise concerns and ask questions to a professional. 
This year’s meeting will be held on Zoom, on Thursday 14th October 2021, at 7pm. The link will be uploaded via Seesaw. 

It is VITAL for your child’s well-being and safety that one adult from every household attends this very important workshop. 
If you have any questions or queries (before or after the training), please get in touch with either Mr Teggarty or Mrs Kinghan.
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Many thanks and kind regards, 

Mrs Kinghan and Mr Teggarty

ICT Co-Ordinators
